
 

WAITING FOR YOU WITH OPEN ARMS 
 

  Once again we would like to invite all the Supporters of “Radio   

  Maria and the Poor Foundation” to the 5th Annual Reunion to   

  raise funds to keep Radio Maria on the air! 

 

   Many of you have generously helped us in the past, and we   

  hope you will do the same this year – it is with your help that  

  we are able to remain on the air 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.   

  And, we also donate some of the money to the poor. 

  

   The date is Sunday, September 24 at 3:00PM at Pescatore  

  Palace Restaurant and Banquet.   Pescatore Palace is easily  

  accessible from any part of the city and suburbs.  It is at 3400   

  N. River Road, Franklin Park, IL  60131.  To help us out, the  

  owner Chef Vito Barbanente will prepare a special dinner.  The  

  cost is the same as last year – $40.00 per person, with a Cash       

  Bar. The beautiful music will be provided by the popular DJ  

                 Italian Gold (Loris Giannoni)! 

 

    Last year was a great success and went beyond expectations.    

    Therefore this year we will have a bigger room to  

     accommodate more people, so please tell your relatives and    

     friends to come to help us with this worthwhile cause! 

 

Also, we’d like to call upon our friends for Sponsorships to help offset our costs: 

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS:         Diamond,   $500       Platinum, $300       Gold, $150       Silver, $50 

 

 Radio Maria has been growing, and for that we have to thank   

 our Director, Fr. August Feccia, C.S., the President, Anna  

 Giacone, and  all Members of the Board of Directors who  

 kindly volunteer their time and talents! 

    

 If some of you don’t have the Radio, please don’t forget to  

 purchase the Radio (at a cost of  $35.00 through Fr. August  

 Feccia, 708- 345-3299) to enjoy the very interesting programs   

 that Radio Maria has to offer! 

 
 

 Please ask your friends to join us, and make reservations in 

advance before September 14 to Luci Mordini at 847-651-1166 or 

to Clara La Barbera at 708-453-5502.  Or, please support Radio 

Maria and send a donation payable to “Radio Maria and the Poor 

Foundation” addressed to Fr. August Feccia, Radio Maria and the 

Poor, 1621 N. 39th Ave., Stone Park, IL  60165.  (Radio Maria is a 

501 c (3) organization. Donations are tax deductible to the full 

extent of the law.) 

 
For Details, or if you are interested in Sponsoring Radio Maria, please call Anna Giacone at 630-674-6383. 

 

(This page made possible through the generosity of  Midway Dodge in Chicago) 


